NEWSLETTER



10th November 2023

Edition 2

Dear Parents and Carers

Another great two weeks at Manorside Academy! Thank you to all who came to the bedtime reading session, it was great to see so many pupils enjoying a story and a treat with their teacher and peers in their pyjamas whilst lots of parents attended the reading workshop in the hall. The pupils are enjoying their new topics and are beginning to develop their understanding of these now we are a few weeks in. If you would like to know what your child is learning in each topic then please remember to look at our website - https://www.manorside-academy.co.uk/curriculum/curriculum-maps/.

Next week is a busy week at school with Anti-Bullying Week and Children In Need awareness raising, so we look forward to seeing your mad hair, odd socks and spotty accessories.

Best wishes Miss Sutter

100% Attendance Focus Week!

Next week, week beginning Monday 13th November, we are going to have a 100% focus week for attendance. Any pupil that has 100% attendance next week will receive a certificate and a celebratory attendance ruler on Friday that they can then either take home or use in class. As an additional bonus, any class that has 100% attendance for the whole class will receive an extra delicious surprise!

We look forward to giving out lots of certificates and prizes next week.

Children in need! Friday 17th November!

Wear something spotty! Go large and cover your uniform/PE kit in spots, or just where some subtle spotty socks or a headband if you prefer! we don't mind!

£1 donation will be needed!

Just support this amazing cause and help lots of young people benefit from your generous donation!

Children in need have partnered up with parentpay to make your donation nice and easy! Just follow the link below and donate to this wonderful cause!

Here is the link for the Children in need. https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/ Default.aspx?shopid=12142



Learning Journeys

The Learning Journey for each year group have been attached with this Newsletter.

School Uniform

Please remember to ensure that your child is in full uniform, school jumpers must be included. PE sweatshirts should only be worn as part of our new PE kit, which is now compulsory. pupils should be wearing plain navy joggers (with the Manorside logo or not), no leggings please.

Accessories, like huge bows, multicoloured hair bands, etc are not permitted.

Did your child miss out on their school photography session this year?

Open to individuals, siblings, and families

All you need to bring is a smile

You will receive proofs of your images to order online WE ARE HOLDING 2 SESSIONS IN 2 LOCATIONS

Tuesday 5th December at Merley Community Centre
AND

Thursday 7th December at Corfe Mullen Village Hall



Thursday 7th December

from 3.30pm to 6.45pm



Tuesday 5th December

Merley Community Centre, Harrier Drive, Wimborne, BH21 1XE

Thursday 7th December

Corfe Mullen Village Hall, 25 Towers Way, Corfe Mullen, BH21 3UA

School Lunch Orders

Due to all the exciting events we have planned for the last week of term before Christmas, we will only be offering the packed lunch option to pupils who receive a school meal. Please can you ensure you choose which packed lunch option your child would like.

If you have already chosen a hot meal for that week, you will need to reselect the packed lunch they would like instead.

Thank you for your cooperation with this.

Student Update Forms

Please remember to check your child's details and amend if necessary. All forms should be returned to the school office.

It is important that our records are kept up to date so please keep us informed of any changes (contact details, telephone numbers, surgeries, etc).

Fire Alarm

If you are approaching the school when the Fire Alarm is sounding please do not try to enter the building. If you are collecting from Nursery please wait by the top car park until we are given the all clear. Thank you.

It is that time of the year again, **BCP's Annual SEND Survey.**

This is an opportunity for Parent, Carers, Children and Young people to have their say and express feed-back on their own experiences. This year the survey is open between the 16th October to 13th December. You can click on the link below for survey forms or complete and return the forms attached to this email.

SEND Survey 2023 | Have Your Say Bournemouth, Christchurch and Poole (bcpcouncil.gov.uk)



POPPY APPEAL

Here is the QR code to use if you wish to donate to this years Poppy Appeal. Thank you.

The Sleep Charity

At any given time up to 40% of adults and 50% of children (this rises to 80% with a SEND diagnosis) have difficulties with their sleep. Yet in a recent survey, almost 60% of adults felt there was a lack of support for sleep issues. Sleep problems can leave people feeling isolated and lonely.

Our free helpline is run by trained sleep advisors, many of whom are specialists in working with SEND. We can talk to young people directly, or parents (we can also talk to adults, including older people, about their sleep issues).

The helpline is open 5 times a week, Monday, Tuesday, Thursday evenings 7-9pm, and Monday, Wednesday mornings 9-11am. The number is 03303 530 541.

You can read more here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

All children are invited to wear their Christmas jumper to school on Friday 8th December.

We ask if you would kindly make a small donation via Parent Pay for Save the Children Charity. Please note that we are a cashless school and therefore cannot accept payments in cash.

Thank you



Please remember to add your suggestions.

https://forms.office.com/e/SwMN01T7u7

We will be offering a new range of clubs from January. Thank you

Join us for a bumper-packed afternoon of SEND, on Wednesday 22 November from 1 to 3pm at Boscombe Family Hub, 22 Ashley Road, Boscombe, BH1 4PE.



Our friendly team will be on hand to answer questions focusing on the graduated response, educational psychology service and support for those with speech and language difficulties.

What to do if you are worried about how your child is progressing:

- who to talk to
- what to expect
- what it means to have special educational needs and what help should be provided.

I am worried about my child or young person (BCP Council's graduated response) - following co-production with parents and carers we have a brand new booklet and web pages showing how the Local Offer can support your child or young person with their learning and development. Dr Joanna Bispham will be taking you through the process and answering any questions you may have.

BCP Council Educational Psychology Service (EPS) - Vanessa Grizzle, Principal Educational Psychologist will be explaining what the service provides, how they go about it and why. She will be demonstrating their new EP service web pages on the Local Offer so you can understand in more detail how they can support your child or young person.

<u>Support with speech and language difficulties</u> - Christine Rainsford, from Dorset HealthCare Children and Young People's Speech, Language and Communication Service, will be explaining the specialist skills and knowledge they provides to parents, carers and other key people involved in a whole system of support to your child or young person. This covers: speech, communication, language and specific physical needs and she will be demonstrating the 'The Balanced System® Speech and Language Communication Pathway' website which has been designed to provide a personalised journey to help support children and young people and improve their lives.

Christmas ADisco

Wednesday 6th December Payment by
December
1st
No refunds

TIMES:

RECEPTION AND YR1 - 3.25-4.10PM YR2 AND 3 - 4.20-5.05PM YR4/5 AND 6 - 5.15-6.15PM

£4.50 INCLUDES A GIFT FOR EACH CHILD AS WELL AS DRINKS AND SNACK

CHILD/CHILDREN
ARE DROPPED OFF AT
THE MAIN RECEPTION
AND ARE PICKED UP
PROMPTLY FROM THE
FRONT PLAYGROUND

pay it forward - can you help someone else

Pen Licences Awarded

BRONZE

Finley 20
Sarah-Lynn 20
Syar 20
Elizabeth 1S
Isabelle 2T
Freya 2T
Rosie 2T
Luna 2T

SILVER

Yr 3
Alfie, Arthur, Elsa, Buzz,
Marli, Royan, Lillie, Tiwa
Dalia, Toby, Ellie, Ella,
Marlowe

<u>5C</u>

Nela, Jayden & Sonia

GOLD

Sara 3W
Alessia 3W
Jakub 3W
Nelia 3W
Esmae 6C

Platinum

Majus 6C

The links below are for those parents who would like to purchase pens in advance to practice with their children.

Silver - Swäsh Komfigrip Handwriting Pens, Triangular Grip Handwriting Pen For Added Control, Premium Manuscript Handwriting Pens, Washable Ink Hand Writing Pens, Vibrant & Durable Fibre Tip Pens - Blue 12PK: Amazon.co.uk: Home & Kitchen

Gold - Paper Mate InkJoy 100ST Ballpoint Pens, Ultra Fine Point (0.5 mm), Blue, 50 Count : Amazon.co.uk: Everything Else

High Achievers for the previous two weeks

RC	RG	1H	15	20	2T	3H
Amelia	Saee	Hanna	Chelsea	Joe	Pixie	Dhyan
		Lily	Eden	Syar	Elijah	Муа
3W	4F	4P	5C	5 S	6C	6F
Grace	Miles	Danny	Frankie	Jenson	Charlotte	Saffron
Ella	Ashleigh	Brooke	Aleema	William	Niah	Alp
		Darcey				

Kindness	Resilient	Respect	Unique
Abbie 1S Benson 6F Elijah 4P Dacian 3W Amy 5C Evie 6C Sophie RC	William 20 Brian 5C Jayden 6F Finley 4P Jay-J 1S Harrison 1H Summer 20 Barnaby 2T	Jon 4F Jade 6C Melody 3H Freya 2T Maisieanna 1H Mohamid 5S	Jenson \$P Ellie 3W Olivia 3H Baran RG

Sports Classes

Sports Persons - Aleesha 5C, Jessica 20

	DATES TO REMEMBER				
	NOVEMBER				
Tues 14th	Girls Football match at Bishop Aldhems (Spectators welcome)				
Weds 15th	Sports Ambassadors training at Poole High				
	PSMA Concert Rehearsal at Canford Heath School 9.30 –11.30am				
Fri 17th	Children in Need—spotty accessories / spotty socks				
Fri 17th	Yr 6 Visit to River Stour				
Thurs 30th	PSMA Concert Rehearsal at Poole Grammar School 9.30 –11.30am				
	DECEMBER				
Tues 5th	Moors Valley Christmas Tree visit—(selected pupils)				
Weds 6th	Reception Nativity - 9.30am				
	PTFA Christmas Disco—various times for year groups—see poster				
Thurs 7th	PSMA Concert rehearsal at the Lighthouse—Concert in the evening at 7pm				
Fri 8th	Christmas Jumper Day—All donations via Parent Pay for Save the Children Charity				
Fri 8th	Year 3 - Songs Around the Christmas Tree—2.30—3.15pm in the school hall				
Mon 11th	Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 2pm				
Tues 12th	Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 9.30am				
Weds 13th	Senior Citizens party 1.30—3pm				
Thurs 14th	Years 4, 5 and 6—Christmas Concert for parents—outside starting at 2.15pm				
Fri 15th	School closes for Christmas (finish at the normal time)				
	JANUARY				
2nd and 3rd	SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS—Staff training (INSET)				
Thurs 4th	Children return to school—start of the Spring Term				